
Storm Water Coalition Minutes  
FEBRUARY 12, 2013 

 
1.   Welcome and Roll  

 
2. Storm Water Instructor update 
 
3. County Storm Water Training 
 There registration for the February 5, 2013 Storm Water training totaled 130. It was apparent there 

were more that attended than the number that pre-registered. It is believe the actual attendance cost 
was closer to 150 persons.  

  
 Coalition members were asked to consider the location of the Utah County Convention Center for 

next years training location.  
    

4. Sub-committees Updates  
 A. Inspection Committee - Ryan Johnson(Orem-City), Juan Garrido(Springville City), Don 

Overson(Vineyard City),  Mark Atwood(Pleasant Grove City),  Scott Allen(Provo City), 
Jeff Maag(Cedar Hills City) 
 

 B. Education committee - Steve Johnson(Orem City), Glen Tanner(Utah County Public 
Works), Paul Miller(Lindon City) 
 

C.  Discharge Committee - Nestor Gallo(American Fork City), Stan Orme(Orem City), 
Rustin Porter(Springville City), Don Renyolds(ACCENA Group) 

   
D. Post Construction Committee - Trapper Burdick(Spanish Fork City), Rick Sabey(Orem City), 

Curtis Chatwin(Lehi City), Juan Garrido(Springville City) 
 

5. State Storm Water program updates 
    

  
6. Other Business 

The Coalition came together to review the State Utah Department of Environmental Quality 
Division of Water Quality, Utah Pollution Discharge Elimination System General Permit for 
Discharges from Construction Activities Permit No. UTR400000 
 
Red lined suggested changes will be electronically sent to Harry Campbell and Steve Burgon 
and each of the Coalition members will receive a copy.  
 
Coalition members were asked to pick up any fair items they still have in storage to make 
room for the newer items that have been ordered.  

 
   

The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, March 28, 2013 10AM at the Utah County Public Works 
building at 2855 South State Street, Provo. Meeting Adjourned 


